
From: Scott Fraser <sfraser@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 1:46 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: UPDATED 8.27.20 DRC agenda - requires review and feedback 
 

• Major Development Plan - 727 Fort Street 
o FLOODPLAIN REVIEW: As a Contributing Historic Structure, this building is 

exempt from Substantial Improvement flood mitigation construction so long as 
the historic character of this structure isn’t compromised.  

 
Scott 
Scott Fraser, CFM - Floodplain Administrator 

T: 305-809-3810 | sfraser@cityofkeywest-fl.gov| www.CityofKeyWest-FL.gov/Flood 
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